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           MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
    

 
The meetings of the Consolidated Planning and Advisory 
Workgroup (CPAW) scheduled for September 3, 2020 
via Zoom conference have been canceled.   
 
The following meetings have been canceled for this 
date: 
 
        CPAW Orientation:              2:00 pm to 3:00 pm 
 
        CPAW Committee Meeting:  3:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
 
The next scheduled Consolidated Planning and Advisory 
Workgroup Committee meeting and Orientation will be 
October 1, 2020.   
 
The CPAW meetings have been canceled as the Mental 
Health Services Act (MHSA) Community Forum will held 
this month - September 23, 2020.  The details of the 
Forum will be announced.  Thank you.  
 


